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Good morning,

We are excited to announce that applications are open for the Association of American Indian
Physicians Pre-Admissions Workshop. Please forward this email and flyer to any students you think
might be interested:

The purpose of the Four Corners Alliance-AAIP Pre-Admission Workshop is to increase the number of
highly qualified American Indian and Alaska Native medical school applicants. The goal of our
program is to share an overview of the pathway to medical school and mentor you so that you can
become knowledgeable about the application process as well as the financial and campus resources
that are available to help you prepare for medical school. We are looking forward to your interest in
our program as a premedical student.

How to Apply

Applications will be reviewed once complete, and all supporting documents must be submitted by the
application deadline, November 22, 2024. Incomplete applications or those submitted after the
deadline will not be considered.

Any questions or if you would like additional information, please contact, Office of Academic Culture
and Community at somacc@hsc.utah.edu.

PAW 2025 will be held in-person in Salt Lake City, Utah at University of Utah from March 27th -
March 30th.

Best,

Erin Williams, MA (she/her/hers)

Academic Coordinator | eewilliams@salud.unm.edu
UNM School of Medicine — Office of Admissions
0. 505.272.4766
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